
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      CONSULTING ENGINEERS 
      GENERAL MEMORANDUM 06-04 
       
      STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
      DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
      BUREAU OF ENGINEERING AND 
      HIGHWAY OPERATIONS 
      OFFICE OF ENGINEERING 
 

New Bridge Design Standard Practice 
    
 

October 20, 2006 
 
 
To:  CONSULTING ENGINEERS 
 

 The “Bridge Design Standard Practices” are hereby revised to include the enclosed new 
standard practice entitled “Hot-Mix Asphalt Overlays of Bridge Decks.” 

 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Thomas A. Harley, P.E. 
      Manager of Consultant Design 
      Bureau of Engineering and 
        Highway Operations 
 


